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Learning Option Selection for Students in Grades K-12 for the 2021-22 School Year 
 
 
Student Name: ______________________________   Grade Level: _______  Student ID#: ________________ 
               

 
LEARNING OPTION SELECTION 

If you would like to enroll your student in the Remote Learning program for the 2021-22 school year, please 
select “Remote Learning” below. Families who do not take action will automatically be enrolled in the in-person 
learning program at their assigned school.  
Families choosing the Remote Learning program must make a new selection for each student for the 2021-22 school year, 
regardless of the program they participated in for the 2020-21 school year. Students will retain their seat at their previously 
assigned school for in-person learning during the 2022-23 school year.  
Please note: Policies regarding how enrollment spots at charter and innovation schools will be held for the 2022-23 school may 
vary based on the school. 
 
CHECK ONE: For the duration of the 2021-22 school year, I want my student to learn:    
❏ In-person 1 

❏ Remote/Online Learning 2   

 

You can make changes to your learning option selection until June 4. Information about the remote program has been included 
below. More details about the program options can be found at www.dpsk12.org.  
 
Elementary Remote Program:  
Elementary students who enroll in the remote learning option will participate in a centrally run online program for the duration of 
the 2021-22 school year. Students will learn from home through a combination of live instruction and self-paced assignments. 
Students will not receive instruction from teachers at their previously assigned school during the year that they are enrolled in the 
centrally run online program.  
 
Middle and High School Remote Program:  
Middle and high school students who choose to participate in the remote learning option will be enrolled in Denver Online for the 
duration of the 2021-22 school year. Denver Online High School has been serving DPS students since 2003 as a Pathways High 
School. We are expanding this model to serve all students in grades 6-12 who want a remote option for the 2021-22 school year. 
At Denver Online, students will learn from home through a combination of live instruction and self-paced assignments. Students 
will not receive instruction from teachers at their previous school during the year that they are enrolled in Denver Online.  
 

________________ 
 
 
1. To the extent your child is on an individualized education plan (IEP) or 504 Plan, choices related to remote or online-only learning may 

need to be reviewed with your child’s IEP or 504 Team to determine whether your child has services or needs that can only be addressed in 
an in-person environment.  

2. Elementary students will attend a centrally run remote learning program. Middle and high school students will receive online learning 
through the district’s existing online school, Denver Online.  

 
 
 
Parent/Guardian Signature: _________________________________________   Date: _____________  
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